
Parks/Street & Alley meeting 

Tuesday 9/25/18 7pm - City Hall 

Agenda: 

- Safe Routes Grant / Sidewalk plan 

- Drug testing, incident/accident reporting, and supply purchasing polices 

- Budgeting 

 

Attending: 

Bill Crusinberry, Alex Houmes, Ryan Anderson, Chad Yaden, Bill Goodwine, Carl Ankenbrand, Tim Walsh 

 

Safe Routes Grant / Sidewalk plan  

Tim Walsh mentioned handicapped accessible sidewalks and Route 9 crosswalk important for the 

school. Tim going to send the council link to grant packet and info. Ryan mentioned we could include 

new sidewalks and bike paths to the plan when applying for the grant. Shannon Ruh, our previous econ 

development director, had already put together info for the safe route grant. Alex and Ryan are going to 

review what she has put together.  

Street and Alley crew will start patching sidewalks themselves next year rather than contracting the 

work. For now, we’ll still contract out large repairs or new sidewalk. 

 

Drug testing, incident/accident reporting, and supply purchasing polices 

Alex presented examples of drug policy, incident report, and accident report. Further review needed of 

random drug screen polices and post-accident/reasonable suspicion polices. All agreed to begin process 

of implementing the incident/accident reporting forms. 

 

Budgeting 

Group discussed pros and cons of combining the Parks and Street & Alley Budgets. No action taken. 

 

 

 

 


